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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Petition to Recall Supervisor Bruce Gibson Receives Final Approval! 
  

 
San Luis Obispo, California – The petition to recall San Luis Obispo County 
District 2 Supervisor Bruce Gibson, as submitted to the County Clerk Recorder’s 
office on December 22, 2023, meets the requirements found in CA Elections 
Code 11040-11047. 

The petition’s public review period ended as of 5pm, Tuesday, January 2, 2024. 

Per the San Luis Obispo County Clerk-Recorder’s letter dated December 22, 
2023, the Committee to Support the Recall of Supervisor Bruce Gibson may start 
gathering Recall Petition signatures beginning Wednesday, January 3, 2024. 

Recall petitions will be available to the public starting Thursday, January 4th at 
the Republican Party Headquarters in Atascadero at 7357 El Camino Real, 
Monday through Friday from 10am to 6pm.  Additional locations where petitions 
will be available for signing will be announced in the next few weeks. 
 
Those eligible to sign the District 2 Recall petition include residents of the City of 
Atascadero, rural West Templeton, rural West Paso Robles, San Miguel 
Community Services District, Lake Nacimiento, Oak Shores, Heritage Ranch, 
and the coastal communities of San Simeon, Cambria and Cayucos. 
 
Go to www.RecallBruceGibson.com to donate and for additional petition signing 
locations as they become available.  

To volunteer and get involved, contact info@recallbrucegibson.com 
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